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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

20.           Favor Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor LINDSEY P. HORVATH,

I am writing to express my appreciation for your efforts in reducing the 
parking fee waiver for the One Book, One County Culmination Event in Los 
Angeles County by $10 per vehicle for 2024. This is a significant reduction 
that will make the event more accessible to residents.

I am a resident of Los Angeles County and an avid reader. However, the cost 
of parking has been a barrier for some residents in the past.

Your reduction in the parking fee waiver will make it possible for more people 
to attend the event, which is especially important for families and individuals 
with limited incomes. I believe that everyone should have the opportunity to 
participate in this special event, and I am grateful for your commitment to 
making that possible.

Thank you again for your hard work on behalf of the residents of Los Angeles 
County.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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